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Detachment Officers 2021-2022 
 

Commandant--------------------------- Harvey L. Allred 

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421 

                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com 

Senior Vice Commandant ------------ Carl J. Corning 

                                     Phone: 336-419-0899 

                                     Cell: 336-549-8910 

                                     e-mail: cgdivers@aol.com 

Jr. Vice Commandant-- Chadwick Ellington (Chad) 

                                       Cell: 336-465-2234 

                     e-mail: ellingtonchadwick19@gmail.com 

Judge Advocate ------------------------ Danny R. Wood 

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865 

                                     Cell:    336-301-2299 

                                     e-mail: 45drwood@gmail.com 

Adjutant ------------------------- David Hurley (Marty) 

                                     Phone: 336-625-5377 

                                     Cell: 336-736-6269 

                                e-mail : martyhurley1@gmail.com  

Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil) 

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121 

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223   

                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com 

Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron) 

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898 

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965 

                                     e-mail: nchpd611@aol.com 

Sergeant at Arms ---- Charles Zimmerman (Chuck) 

                                         Phone: 336-431-8964 

                                e-mail: Letshikeit@yahoo.com 

Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek 

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049 

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com 

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg 

                                    Phone: 336-879-4017 

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net 

Past Commandant -------------------- Danny R. Wood 

      2020-2021              Phone: 336-672-2865 

                                     Cell:    336-301-2299 

                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com 

                                                      
Upcoming Events 
MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! 

Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our 

monthly meetings. The Meal for September will be a 

Surprise Meal provided by Kim Faircloth! Come join   

us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines. The 

meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000. 

 September 2021 

       In Memory of William F. Schmidheini 
           April 18, 1944 - September 2, 2016 

Labor Day Monday 6th 

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 21st 

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900 

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue 

October 2021 

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 19th 

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900 

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue 

November 2021 

Flag at Oaklawn Cemetary @ 0900 on 6th 

Our MCL Birthday Ball Saturday 6th 

Happy Birthday Marines - Wednesday 10th 

Veteran's Day Parade - Thursday 11th 

Gather Up Flags at Oaklawn @ 1000 on 12th 

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 16th 

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900 

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue 

December 2021 

7th Annual Christmas Party for the Kids 0900-1200  

at the American Legion Hut on Saturday the 11th 

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 15th 

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900 

      American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue 
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Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165 

Marine Corps League - Asheboro, N.C. 

September 2021 – December 2021 

Our Next MCL Meeting Date: Tuesday September 21st 
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  Members & Guest in Attendance on August 18th. 
   Billy Tarlton                  Gary Caviness 

      Chuck Zimmerman       Harvey Allred 

      Craig Wolfe                    Kim Faircloth 

      Danny Wood                  Lucky Luckado 

      David Cox                       Ron Williams 

      Doug Smith                     Steve Sugg 

      Fil York                           Wally Waldridge 

          Associate Member Elizabeth Nault 

               Evening Guest David Fields 

 

 

* Annual Membership Dues are $30.00 a year * 
They are Due NLT November 10th Each Year 

               You can Pay in Advance  

   Contact our Paymaster Fil York 
                Cell Phone: 336-212-0223 

*Life Time Membership Dues* 
*Payment Plan Available* 

Age Category and $ Amount 
                          Under 35      $500.00 

36 –50      $400.00 
51 – 64    $300.00 
65 - Over $200.00 

 

Congratulations This Month!!      
 Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s  
Larry Lewallen 5th    Greg & Danielle Callicutt 10th 

Marty Hurley 5th       David & Laura Cox 25th           

Danny Wood 27th  Chuck & Alice Zimmerman 29th      

                                      Fil & Debby York 30th    

              

 
                            
 

 

 

Our Marine Corps League Detachment Birthday Ball 

 

           
                  

We Invite You and Your Guest to Join Us in 

Celebration of  

                            Our Corps 246th Birthday                                                                                   

Saturday November 6th 2021 
 

Pinewood Country Club 

Cost: $45.00 Per Person 
Members and Guest 

 

Any Questions or Suggestions: Contact our  

Birthday Ball Chairman: Harvey Allred 336-460-0421 

hallred56@triad.rr.com 
 

  Our Guest of Honor/Speaker 

                   "To Be Announced" 
 

        Make Check Payable to: Marine Corps League 

           *Cut off date to purchase Tickets October 25th* 

Plan to pay for your tickets at our September 21st   

or October 19th meeting  

 

You can mail your payment to: 

Marine Corps League 

P.O. Box 2431  

Asheboro, N.C. 27204-2431 

 

We will cover the cost of each member and one guest   

in good standing 80 years old and older! 
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                                                              In Memory of                        

                 

                                                     Charles "Bill" Husband Sr. 
                                               April 23, 1924 - September 16, 2017 

 

ASHEBORO — Charles William "Bill" Husband, Sr., 93, of Asheboro, died Saturday, September 16, 2017 at The 

Randolph Hospice House in Asheboro. 

 

A private graveside service will be held at Randolph Memorial Park, Asheboro, with military honors provided by 

the Randolph County Honor Guard. 

 

A native of Rockingham Co., NC, Mr. Husband was born April 23, 1924, the son of the late Charles Howard and 

Lottie Julian Husband. He was retired from the NC Department of Corrections and had attended Oakwood Park 

Baptist Church. Mr. Husband had served in the US Marines during World War II and was a member of the Marine 

Corps League. 

 

In addition to his parents, Mr. Husband was preceded in death by his wife, Lillian M. Husband, daughter, Susan 

Carol Husband, brother Donald Eugene Husband, and sister, Patsy Kathleen Husband. 

 

Survivors include his son, Chuck Husband (Sonya) of Asheboro; grandchildren, Tiffani Husband Lindley (Dalton), 

Ryan Husband (Katie); three great-grandchildren.half-sister, Ann Williams, of Reidsville; and half-brother, Joseph 

Husband, of FL. 

 

Mr. Husband will lie in state on Wednesday, September 20, 2017, until 8:00 p.m. at Ridge Funeral Home & 

Cremation Service, Asheboro, NC.  

 

Memorials may be made to American Diabetes Association, P.O. Box 11454, Alexandria, VA 11454; or to The 

Randolph Hospice House, P.O. Box 9, Asheboro, NC 27204. 

 

   On Behalf of the President of the United States the Commandant of the Marine Corps and the Corporal                                   
Johnny A. Williamson Detachment # 1165, Marine Corps League.  

                            Thank You for Your Many Years of Service to our Country and Corps. 
         

                                                                               Semper Fidelis 
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September is Suicide Prevention Month 

Reach out and stay connected to the Veteran in your life. Be There. 

For a Veteran facing hard times, your support can provide hope when 
it's needed most - and you already have what it takes to show you 
care. Take a few minutes to check-in today. 

Here are some ideas to help you get started with a call, text, or email: 

• Talking on the phone with your Veteran loved ones can 
strengthen your connection. Calling just to catch up is important - 
especially during this unpredictable time.  

• Not only does an open and honest conversation help people feel 
less alone, but it also can give you a window into their 
experiences.  

• If you're worried about someone, you might need to have a more 
serious conversation.  

• Remind them you are there for them, even if physically apart. It's 
easier to feel isolated these days - so reaching out is more 
important than ever.  

• Validate their experience. Listen more than you speak - don't 
dominate the conversation. Even if you can't relate to what they 
are going through, you can tell them you understand that they 
went through something difficult and show them you respect their 
feelings about it.  

• Let them decide how much information to share. Supportive and 
encouraging comments, rather than invasive personal questions, 
will create a space for open communication and avoid putting 
them on the defensive. 

If you're concerned, it's okay to ask directly if they are thinking about 
suicide. Asking questions about thoughts of suicide does not increase 
a person's suicide risk, and the answers can help you determine the 
next steps to take. 
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                      Application For Financial Assistance from                                                

The Randolph County Veterans Council 

 

   
 

               Since its first event in September 2014, the Honoring Our Veterans Organization                              

has raised approximately $75,500 to assist needy Veterans and support Veterans causes in                   

Randolph County.  The Randolph Veterans Council, which administers the funds, has used                           

the funds to provide financial assistance to approximately 150 local Veterans to date,                             

covering a wide variety of needs such as medical bills, utility bill, rent, transportation to                                 

VA facilities and funeral expenses, among others. 

 

         The Honoring Our Veterans organization has also specifically authorized that a portion                           

of the funds be used to support the Randolph County Honor Guard, which renders military                                 

honors for fallen Veterans, and to purchase flags to place on the graves of local Veterans                                       

in support of Operation Remembrance. 

 

        Randolph County Veterans who wish to apply for financial assistance from the Honoring                      

Our Veterans fund may apply in person at the Randolph County Veterans Service Office,                               

located at 158 Worth Street, Asheboro, NC 27203 Applicants must present a copy of their                                       

DD-214 discharge papers. For more information, please call 336-318-6909   

 

         Veterans who do not have their discharge papers may contact the Register of Deeds Office,               

which is co-located with the Veterans Service Office, to inquire about obtaining a copy of their                     

DD-214. While there, they may also obtain a Veterans ID Card, which is valid for obtaining                           

discounts from various local businesses. For more information, please call 336-318-6976 
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               Application For Financial Assistance from                                   

The Randolph County Veterans Council 

 
Date:_________________________ 

 

Name:________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:______________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone Number:_____________________________________________________ 

 

Branch of Service:______________________________________________________ 

 

Type of Discharge:______________________________________________________ 

 

Reason for Assistance:___________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Amount Requesting: $______________________ 

 

Signature:_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Please attach copy of DD214/Discharge 

 

Approved:_____________ 

 

Denied:_______________ 

 

Approved By:__________________________________________________________ 

 

Date:____________________________ 

 

Check Number:___________________ 

 

Amount:_________________________                
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                                Application for Veteran's name to be inscribed on 
                                 RANDOLPH COUNTY VETERANS MEMORIAL 
   (Note: Please type or print legible. Handwritten applications are not acceptable) 
 
1. Name of Veteran: ________________________________________________________ 
                                  First Name                     Middle Initial                         Last Name  
 

2. Street Address:__________________________________________________________ 
 

3. City:___________________________________________________________________ 
 

4. Is Veteran living? Yes_______ No_______  
 

5. Was Veteran Killed in Action? Yes_______ No_______ 
 

6. Date of Service: ____________ Branch____________ Service Number_____________ 
 

7. Was Veteran Honorably Discharged?           Yes_______  No_______ 
 

8. Was Veteran born in Randolph County?       Yes_______ No_______ 
 

9. If not, was Veteran inducted here or has resided here 2 years or more? Yes___ No___ 
 

10.Name of person filing this application:_______________________________________ 
 

11. Relation to Veteran:__________________________ Phone Number______________ 
 

12. Address:_____________________________________________________________    
 

Charges $1.50 Application Fee (for administrative expenses) plus $2.50 for 
each letter of Veterans name as inscribed on Memorial. Rank will not be inscribed. 
Check or Money Order must accompany application. Make check payable to RCVM. 
No cash accepted! For futher information contact William(Bill) Beeson at                                            
336-498-6377 or at rwelborn5@triad.rr.com 
 

                                                     Instructions 
The name of Veteran listed on Line 1 must be exactly as it is to appear on the Randolph              
County Veterans Memorial. (Caution: Be sure to spell name correctly. Committee will not             
be responsible for misspelled name.) Verification of Service: The committee must have         
verification of service. Acceptable documents include DD-214 or honorable discharge:                
VA hospital card, Family Bible (by arrangement only) newspaper article, funeral home         
records, GI load or education document, VA Pension or Compensation document, or any      
reliable proof, Send only copy not original document. 
                                                      
                                                        Return to: 
                                                William (Bill) Beeson 
                                           5566 Branson Davis Road 

                                      Sophia, NC 27350  
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Marine Corps League Membership Application 

 

We Welcome New Members.  

Membership is open to all that are serving or have served honorably in the 

United States Marine Corps, on active duty, for no less than ninety days or 

have served or am currently serving in the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve and 

have earned no less than ninety Reserve Retirement Credit Points or that 

have served or an currently serving as a U.S. Navy Corpsman who has 

trained with Marine FMF Units in excess of ninety days and earned the 

Marine Corps Device or Warfare Device worn on the Service Ribbon 

authorized for FMF Corpsmen, or have served or are currently serving as a 

U.S. Navy Chaplain and have earned the FMF Badge serving with Marines. 
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Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165 

 
Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting held September 15, 2020 

 
At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C. 

 
There were a total of 16 in attendance – 14 Members, 1 Associate Member & 1Guest 

 

 

Date: August 17, 2021 

 

Meeting opened at 1900 by Commandant Harvey Allred. In attendance were 14 Members, 1 

Associate Member, and 1 guest 

 

Roll Call of Officers:  All Officers present except for Sr. Vice Carl Corning, Jr. Vice Chad 

Ellington, and Adjutant Marty Hurley 

 

Applications for membership:  None 

 

Guests in attendance: Not a guest, but long-time member Doug Smith in attendance, rounded up 

by Billy Tarlton. David Fields in attendance as well. 

 

Reading of Minutes:  Commandant Allred read minutes of July 20 meeting and approved by 

membership. 

 

Paymasters Report:   for Month ending July 31, 2021, read and approved by membership. 

 

Member or family member sick or in distress: Commandant Allred reported speaking with 

Member Randall Gadd who was not in attendance. Member Kim Faircloth gave update on Navy 

Corpsman Mike Everhart who is receiving chemotherapy. Chaplain Ron Williams said he will be 

starting radiation treatment soon. Chuck Zimmerman reported on his brother in law’s recovery and 

requested prayers for himself for his eyesight.  

 

Report of Officers: 

 

Sr. Vice Commandant: None 
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Judge Advocate: Danny Woods notified members he had several 2X MCL shirts which he could 

no longer wear which were free to any member who would like them.  

 

Chaplain: None 

 

Jr. Vice Commandant: None 

 

Adjutant: None 

 

Paymaster: None 

 

Unfinished Business: Commandant Allred reported the Birthday Ball is still on schedule unless 

new Delta variant of Covid virus escalates to the point where we would need to cancel. Member 

Lucky Luckado has requested Color Guard from Greensboro Reserve Center as well as possible 

guest speaker. Cost per person will be provided at next months meeting.  

 

New Business: None 

 

Good of the League: Upcoming MCL Fall Department meeting to be held in Fayetteville on 

September 11th and 12th with Detachment 983 hosting. 

8th Annual Veterans Fund Raiser scheduled for September 18 at Wayne Thomas Chevrolet where 

all monies raised will be donated to Randolph County Veterans Council.   

 

Meeting closed with singing of the Marines Hymn, saluting our National Colors, and prayer by our 

Chaplain.  

 

Respectfully Submitted on this date: September 20, 2021 

 

Adjutant: Marty Hurley  __________________________________________ 

 

 

Commandant: Harvey Allred ______________________________________ 

 
 

 


